
It is Operation Christmas Child season at BRC!   

Operation Christmas Child sends gift-filled  

shoeboxes to children in need around the world 

together with the message of the Gospel of  

Jesus Christ.  In the past OCC shoeboxes from 

BRC have been delivered to children in  

Tasmania, Madagascar and other far away countries.  BRC will have 

our annual OCC Packing Party to fill 400 shoeboxes with gifts,  

essentials and a note from our BRC family.  Most importantly each shoebox will be 

prayed over for the child that God knows will receive it.  Please join us on the 16th!  

BRC’s GriefShare ministry started 

in 2003 and has been a ministry to 

our community since. We offer a 

Christ Centered 13 week program. We also offer a one day 

program on Loss of a Spouse and a one day Program  

Surviving the Holidays.  

This year, Surviving the Holidays is on  

November 23rd.  To learn more about our 

ministry, use the QR code to the right. 

GOD GATHERS, PROTECTS, & PRESERVES...We believe 

God is building His Church, from the dawn of creation  

until the end of time.  This Church is more than a  

building, it is people united in true faith.  We rejoice that 

in Christ we are among those whom God Himself gathers, 

protects, and preserves unto eternal life!  

                                                                           (Ephesians 1:3-14, John 10:27-28, 1 Peter 1:3-5) 
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